
Our mission is to educate learners to their fullest potential in preparation for life-long learning. 

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Learning in the 21st Century Classroom includes ongoing collaboration between your child(ren), other 

students and her or his teachers. The Near North District School Board utilizes a secure online platform 

known as Office 365 as a method to facilitate this ongoing collaboration. 

 

Office 365 includes a suite of online features such as web based e-mail. Students all have access to an 

@nearnorthschools.ca personal e-mail account. Office 365 also includes other collaboration tools such 

as a personal address book, calendar, news feeds, and the ability to create and publish quality web sites 

to share their learning experiences. Office 365 includes OneDrive which is a personal online storage 

area where documents can be saved and shared securely.  Your child(ren) also have access to online 

versions of Microsoft Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and OneNote all within Office 365.   

 


